
Shared Care Plans  
A vital tool for winter 

What are Shared Care Plans?

Shared care plans help manage patients with chronic and/or complex health and social
needs who are at higher risk of needing acute services. 

These plans include:
Acute Plans
Personalised Care Plans (PCP)

They are available on Health Connect South and can be shared widely across health
services throughout the South Island.

Why use Shared Care Plans?

A patient and their
general practice team
make a plan together.

The plan is then kept
electronically in Health

Connect South.

The patient's
healthcare team can

see the plan.

Having timely access to relevant health information benefits both patients and
healthcare providers. We strongly encourage general practices to leverage shared care
plans to share important patient health details efficiently.

How to search for existing acute plans? 

Acute plans can be written by various healthcare services, not just your practice. Some of
your enrolled patients may already have an acute plan in place.

You can search for existing acute plans using the Acute Plan Search tool.

More information and support

There is more information on Wā Kāinga under Shared Care Planning. 

The Canterbury Shared Care Planning Team is available for further
information and education. Contact us at info@sharedcareplanning.health.nz.

https://wakainga.pegasus.health.nz/patient-services/patient-services-main-page/shared-care-planning#acute-plan-12
https://wakainga.pegasus.health.nz/patient-services/patient-services-main-page/shared-care-planning#personalised-care-plan-pcp-1
https://wakainga.pegasus.health.nz/patient-services/patient-services-main-page/shared-care-planning
mailto:info@sharedcareplanning.health.nz
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